
How to advocate for arts in our schools 
 
 
 

Did you know?  The funding of the ABC Project Grant is distributed by the SC Arts Commission, but it 
relies entirely on the state budgeting process.  In order to keep arts funding alive in SC, we must all 
take action to remind our Representatives of the importance and value Arts Education has for our 
students and families here at HEMMS.  February is Arts Advocacy Month – but any time of year is 
appropriate to contact our state representative, Bill Herbkersman, to let him know how much we value 
and benefit from these grants.  Listed below are all the ways you can reach out to our legislature and 
let them know how much we care about preserving arts education and keeping that funding available. 
 
William G. "Bill" Herbkersman 
https://repbillherbkersman.com/ 
803-734-3063 
@repbillherbkersman 
https://www.facebook.com/repbillherbkersman/ 
https://www.instagram.com/billherbkersman/ 
https://twitter.com/HerbkersmanBill 
billherbkersman@gmail.com 

 
 
Here is some helpful information and a template “start” to get you on the path of advocating 
for our school and the students of SC! 
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